
 

 

 

 

 

St. Vincent de Paul 
Catholic Parish & School  

 

 

Spring BBQ 
Friday, May 19 4-7pm 

 

The event will be held on the lower 
playground and a portion of Columbine 

Street adjacent to the SVDP property. The 
street will be closed from 3:15-8:00pm with 
no impact to your ability to come and go.  

 
 

Food trucks will be on site or you can bring your 
own food and drinks and make it a family 

picnic.  We hope to see you there! 

 
 

Please contact Elizabeth Whittaker at 
elizabethwhittaker1026@gmail.com with any 

questions. 
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